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Hello,

I support LC19, please make it stronger to protect Oregon's future. One additional policy
point: please remove the stipulation of 25% of climate fund money to the State Forestry Dept
for fire mitigation efforts. There may be some areas that reducing fuels is helpful to protect
homes and towns, but in general thinning projects cause more loss of carbon sequestration.
Please reduce the amount of money set aside for fire mitigation efforts and stipulate more
specifically that it be used to protect homes, not general thinning.

Thank you,

Kyle Huth
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